


Participating in newborn screening 
CAN SAVE YOUR BABY’S LIFE.

For more information, please contact:

www.idph.state.il.us/HealthWellness/genetics.htm

Or visit:
www.easylearngenetics.net

Newborn screening can identify certain genetic  
and metabolic disorders, and Illinois has expanded  
the panel to include even more conditions this year.

Your healthcare provider will be notified  
if your baby needs follow-up testing.

Before you leave the hospital, make sure your address  
and telephone number are correct, so you can  

be contacted with any results that warrant follow-up.

If your baby is diagnosed with a condition,  
it is important to follow up with recommendations. 

EARLY INTERVENTION IS CRITICAL.
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